
From: Soura, Christian
To: Brent Kossick <brent.kossick@uwasc.org>

Date: 8/14/2014 3:53:34 PM
Subject: RE: Commissioner Term Limits

                OK, thanks.  The next board/commission meeting is the first week of September, but I might be able to sneak 
this one in earlier.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Brent Kossick [mailto:brent.kossick@uwasc.org] 

Sent: Thursday, August 14, 2014 3:05 PM

To: Soura, Christian

Subject: Commissioner Term Limits
 
Hey Christian,
 
You are right.  There is no Federal requirement limiting individuals to two terms with the Commission, we 
must have just been defaulting to the BOD bylaws on this.  I will ask Lanneau if he would be interested in 
continuing to serve on the Commission.
 
Remind me again when the next time that Governor Haley is scheduled to review appointments.
 
Thanks,
 
--
Brent Kossick
Director - South Carolina Service Commission

United Way Association of South Carolina -
400 Arbor Lake Drive, Columbia, SC 29223

803.608.1824

www.liveunitedsc.org
Give. Advocate. Volunteer.

LIVE UNITED.
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